Philip Dagnall

From:

Sent:

13 March 2019 16:43

To:

Philip Dagnall

Subject:

Re: Housing and Economic Development Development Plan Document

Consultation on Main Amendments

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Colin,

Thank you for the opportunity of commenting as regards the latest consultation and following the observation made by the EA the reduction in number of dwellings is to be welcome

I am also encourage to note that the Gladman application site off Henthorn Road has not been included



On 13 Mar 2019, at 09:48, Philip Dagnall < Philip. Dagnall@ribblevalley.gov.uk > wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam,

In July to September 2018 you kindly responded to a planning consultation on the Main Modifications to the Housing and Economic Development planning document. Your responses were then forwarded to the Planning Inspectorate for their consideration in the recent Examination in Public of the document by a Government appointed Planning Inspector. Redacted versions of all the responses to that consultation (ie with all personal data removed) have been made available to view on the Council's website at the following link:

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/downloads/download/7725/housing and economic development dpd

In addition hard copy redacted versions are available at request during normal office hours at our Planning reception in the Council Offices in Clitheroe.

rihe Inspectorate, as a part of the Examination, have now asked the Council to hold another consultation, which began on Friday 1st March and will run until 5pm on Friday 12th April.

May I apologise for the delay in contacting you directly, this was due to staff illness. We have added your contact details to our consultation database and attached details of the consultation and where you may access the various documents in the letter attached to this email. As the letter makes clear you do not need to restate any previous objections as they have already been forwarded to the Inspectorate.

Yours sincerely,

Colin Hirst, Head of Regeneration and Housing

Tops for resident satisfaction – 79% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live (Perception Survey 2018)

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked or restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error, notify the sender immediately. All GCSX traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in